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Article was published on RASeNews
Women in Robotics and Automation
Posted by: Mihoko Otake

Posted on : 2006/6/14 16:20:00

The article entitled "Women in Robotics for Communication and Outreach™ was published in
RASeNews, the IEEE Robotics and Automation email newsletter on June 14, 2006.

RASeNews is sent out every month to six weeks by the IEEE. It includes includes action items for
RAS members, breaking news, calendar updates and other time sensitive information.

- Women in Robotics for Communication and Outreach
- RASeNews, the IEEE Robotics and Automation email newsletter

Bibliography: Mihoko Otake and Keiko Homma, "Women in Robotics for Communication and
Outreach", RASeNews, the IEEE Robotics and Automation email newsletter, June 14, 2006.
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